AUGUST 24, 2020

KELLY BACON, PERMIT COORDINATOR

K.C. COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
411 N. RUBY ST, STE 2

ELLENSBURG, WA 98926

RE: BROWN AND JACKSON
SE-20-00003

DEAR MS. BACON:

| AM WRITING TO COMMENT ON THE ABOVE REFERENCED APPLICATION.

| LIVE IN A CLUSTER OF RESIDENCES LOCATED APPROXIMATELY 2 MILES SOUTH AND WEST OF
THE PROPOSED PROJECT SITE ON TAX PARCEL NO. 295134. MY HUSBAND AND 1 BOTH FEEL
THAT APPROVAL OF THE APPLICATION WOULD ADVERSELY AFFECT OUR PROPERTY AND OUR
WAY OF LIFE DUE TO THE RESULTANT ODOR FROM SEWAGE DUMPING.

THERE ARE MANY MILES OF UNINHABITED LAND THAT WOULD MAKE MORE SENSE AS A SITE
FOR SUCH ACTIVTIES. WE ALREADY ARE SUBJECTED TO THE FOUL ODORS EMINATING FROM
OUR CROSS HIGHWAY NEIGHBOR WHO STOCKPILES LIVESTOCK MANURE ON HIS 5 ACRE
PARCEL. WE DO NOT NEED FURTHER SENSORY ASSAULT FROM THIS PROPOSAL AND ANY
PLANNED FUTURE EXPANSION.

WE RESPECTFULLY REQUEST DENIAL OF THE BROWN AND JACKSON PROPOSAL.

SINCERELY,

MR. AND MRS. DENNIS BUNGER
13700 VANTAGE HWY
ELLENSBURG, WA 98926
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